
 

 

January 31, 2025 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

Please excuse _____________________________ from school on Friday, April 4, 2025 and Monday, April 

7, 2025 to participate in the Salt Lake City Showdown National Qualifier volleyball tournament in Salt 

Lake City, UT. During the tournament, your student will play volleyball at an elite level with 100s of teams 

from all over the country. 

We appreciate your school allowing the opportunity to participate in this unique event. If there are any 

questions or concerns, please feel free to email anytime. 

 

Sincerely, 

Jason Crispin 
Jason Crispin 

DIG VBC Director 

jc@dallassportsplex.com 


